
TOWN OF LONDONDERRY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ACCEPTANCE OF UNANTICIPATED FUNDS AND NON-MONETARY DONATIONS UNDER RSA 31:95 

The Londonderry Town Council will hold a public hearing pursuant to RSA 31:95-b, acceptance of 

unanticipated funds in excess of $10,000, and RSA 31:95-e, acceptance of gifts valued in excess of 

$5,000, for the fiscal year ending June 30, 2021.  Information on the funds to be accepted is available by 

emailing or calling Justin W. Campo (JCampo@LondonderryNH.org; (603) 432-1100 x 138) during regular 

business hours.  

The public hearing will be held on Monday, June 7, 2021 at a meeting of the Council scheduled to begin 

at 7:00 p.m. in the Moose Hill Conference Room, 268B Mammoth Road, Londonderry, NH.  The public is 

urged to attend. 
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